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8 December 2022 

 
To the City of Adelaide Council, 

Approximately 35,000 visit the facilities at Park 21 West each year which lies between Goodwood Road and Sir Lewis Cohen Avenue in the south-western part of the 
Park Lands. Kadaltilla / Park Lands Authority has approved a "concept plan" for a new two-storey building to replace an existing brick shed. 

Many different sports utilise the facilities including: SA Flying Disc Association, Sturt Street Community School, Reclink Australia (sports program for vulnerable 
people), Concordia College, SAPSASA (primary school sport) and many SANFL and AFL run programmes for juniors, women, and multicultural groups. 

The project can only be partially completed due to a lack of funding in part due to the increase in building costs following Covid-19. The State Government has 
committed approximately $1,550,000 to the project which will expire in May 2023. 

We the undersigned hereby call on the City of Adelaide Council for assistance to ensure the project can commence before May 2023. 

Kind Regards, 

 

 

Mark Borgas 

Head Petitioner 


